
 
28/06/2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Y6 Haworth Trip 
 
On Wednesday 13th July, Y6 will be taking a trip to Haworth.  This is part of our study on Bradford and we 
will be looking at the differences between urban and rural life in Bradford. 
 
The day will involve a walk on the moorlands (around 3 miles) and a visit to Main Street, the park and the 
Railway station. 
 
The whole day will be spent outdoors and as such we request that students: 

 Wear school uniform (PE kit is allowed) 

 Wear comfortable shoes that they aren’t worried about getting dirty 

 Bring a waterproof coat/jacket 

 Bring a packed lunch (or order a packed lunch from the kitchen) 
 
We will be setting off at 9am and will be back by 4.00pm; if your child is late then they may well miss the 
trip and have to be placed in an alternative class for the day. 
 
There is no cost for the trip, students are allowed to bring up to £3 to spend at the ice-cream shop on 
Main Street. 
 
If you have any queries please do let us know. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

S. Nadeem T. Nore 
 
 
Mrs. Nadeem and Mrs. Nore 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 


